
 
From: Town Clerk 
Sent: 29 June 2022 10:40 
To: Chris Collison; Ruth Bishop; Natalie Beal 
Subject: RE: Bungay NDP Independent Examination 
 
Dear Chris, 
  
Thank you for your email. 
  
I have checked with Councillors and our response is: 
  
We had assessed all the comments made on the Regulation 16 representations from all parties. The 
response we sent you were to those comments made by East Suffolk Council (ESC) which we believe 
do not fully represent the findings of the Neighbourhood Planning Group or where ESC had a 
different view to the method we employed.  
  
We took the decision to leave all other comments to your scrutiny as we had differing views on 
some comments from ESC and the Broads Authority but believed any changes which occurred would 
not significantly change the Neighbourhood Plan. 
  
Best regards 
  
  
Best wishes  
  
Roz Barnett 
Town Clerk,  
Bungay Town Council 


